
Naukati Board Report for September 2020

It has been a whirlwind of the first two weeks but we are working hard. 
Students have been quickly learning our new procedures and getting 
to have some fun in the process.

The students in grades 5th -12th were trained on kayaks and went on a 
short adventure into the Tuxekan Passage. They had a fun and sunny 
time. The students that were waiting their turn on land undertook a 
scavenger hunt on the beach and observed the livestock around the 
Kayak Base Camp.

The students have also created some amazing works of art. While 
learning about living and non-living things, students created Leaf 
Animals. The students and staff alike had produced some more art of 
birch trees. Both of these projects are hanging in the commons in 
Naukati School and can also be viewed on the Naukati School 
Facebook page.

The staff and students of Naukati School are hoping that everyone has 
had the opportunity to find some time for sun! 

~~Naukati Bay School~~


